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Memory 

"Forgetfulness leads to exile, 

While remembrance is the secret of redemption."  -- Baal Shem 
Tov 

It is so easy to forget. 

We forget what it was like when we didn't view strangers, and especially children, as 
dangerous because of the germs they could carry. 

We forget that simple pleasures, like blowing out birthday candles, used to be so in-
nocent. 

We forget how powerful it is to be together in prayer at our Temple. 

This holiday is about remembering.  A special part is called Zichronot -- Remem-
brance.  Rabbi Seymour Siegel wrote: 

"God remembers, and we, also, must remember.  We are part of a great tradition.  A 
human being cannot live as if he had amnesia.  He is part of a great history.  The 
greatest sin a Jew can commit is to forget who he is.  He is the son of Abraham, 
Isaac, and Jacob, Sarah, Rebeccah, Rachel, and Leah, of the people who gave reli-
gion to the world and who taught decency and morality to the world." 

Come and remember with us. 

L'shana tova, 

Rabbi Jeff and Mindy Glickman 
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THE PRESIDENTôS CORNER 

CORONAVIRUS TASKFORCE UPDATE 

Thanks to our dedicated Coronavirus Task Force team and the safety measures we have in place, TBH remains 
open for services and events, including the High Holy Days and Religious School. 
 
As we approach the new year, we are cautiously optimistic that covid numbers will fall and we can once again un-
mask.  For now, masks are required indoors for all ages to be consistent with federal, state, and local guid-
ance.  It's also extremely important that we give everyone a sense of comfort by erring on the side of caution.   
With this in mind, masks also will be required for those who attend outdoor services in the tent during this 
time.   
 
Please remember to check with your doctor about the vaccine.  TBH will not ask about your vaccine status out of 
respect for your privacy and to be consistent with the law. 
 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call the office, speak with members of the 
board, or contact the coronavirus task force 
 
Phil Maltz 
PMatlz@tbhsw.org   

TBH Family, 
 

For most of us, our everyday lives operate on the secular calendar. However, as the summer wraps up, we return 
home from visiting family, and the kids prepare to go back to school, it always seems like it is truly the end of a year. 
This year, Rosh Hashana coincides nearly perfectly with these events and it just feels right. For my family, these 
holidays come at a busy time of the year, but also during a time where I could really use a ñreset.ò 
 

As TBH continues to navigate the volatile COVID guidelines, this yearôs preparations for the High Holidays have 
been complex. Thank you to those of you who responded to our survey ï your input was helpful to us in determining 
our plans. You should have received a schedule of services and events in the mail as well as your email. As you 
know, there will be indoor, outdoor, and Zoom options available for most events, and some of them will include food 
as well (outdoors only)!  
 

We kicked off the holidays with Selichot last weekend and it was a wonderful event. Reform congregations from 
across the Greater Hartford area joined us at TBH for a sandwich, study, havdallah, and music. If you didnôt make it 
this year, you should leave yourself a note to remember it next year! Also last weekend was our first Open House, 
complete with games, free books, and an ice cream truck. It was great to re-connect with people in our community, 
and we hope to make this an annual event. 
 

Besides our holiday services, we will also be welcoming our Religious School back into the building in September, 
after a full year of remote classes. And later in the month we are excited to be having a ñSukkah Hopò once again ï 
please see the flyer later in this newsletter for more information on signing up to be a host.  
 

I look forward to seeing you all at the upcoming services and events. And I hope you find whatever it is that you 
need in your life during these holy days. 
 

L'shanah tovah, 

 
Adam Kaprove 
akaprove@tbhsw.org 

mailto:PMatlz@tbhsw.org
mailto:akaprove@tbhsw.org
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    CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP TO BE A HOST 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0448aca623a6f94-5782
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ONLINE SERVICE INFORMATION 
If you are unable to attend in person, you can "join in" our on-line services and events 
and stay in touch in several ways. Friday Evening Services begin at 6:45pm and Satur-
day Morning Services start at 8:45am. To watch... 
ƷGo to the Temple's website: www.TBHSW.org and scroll down. 
ƷGo to our Facebook page: www.facebook.com/TBHSW 

Paul Margolis Photograph Exhibit: Israel Impressions 

Exhibit: August 28 ï September 30, 2021 

 
Zoom Presentation by Paul Margolis:  

Date To Be Determined 
   View the photographs when youôre at the Temple for services or when-

ever the building is open. 
(Lori is usually in the office until 2:00 on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays.) 

 

   Israel Impressions is an exhibit that includes many outdoor scenes taken in Israel that reflect the diversity 
of the people and culture. Paul used a Leica camera, then processed and printed the black and white film 
for the photographs in this series. 
   Margolis is known for his documentary series as well as his fine art photographs. He explores the world 
and significant events in his documentaries. His work is in museums, historical archives, and private collec-
tions. Read his biography and view his photograph series on http://www.paulmargolis.com/. 

This program is sponsored by the Congregation Beth Ahm Legacy Fund. 

MEMBERSHIP 
The first annual TBH Open house was a huge success - thank you goes out to all who participated, set up 
and foremost to Marla Adelsberger who had the vision, created it and made it happen! It was wonderful to 
see the students enjoying, teen helpers involved and especially Lilly who kept it all organized with her clip 
board of info! It was so much fun to hear the music, reconnect with TBH members of all generations, enjoy 
an ice cream from the ice cream truck and see our wonderful community together!   Joyous sounds of 
laughter and conversation.  
 
We look forward to seeing everyone throughout the holidays and wish all a happy, healthy new year.  
 
Please reach out to Deb Halpern   debhal229@gmail.com  or David Basile david_M_Basile@yahoo.com  

any ideas, questions, concerns and of course with any potential new members to reach out to! 

http://www.paulmargolis.com/
mailto: debhal229@gmail.com
mailto:david_M_basile@yahoo.com
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TBH Members Cook Meals for The Cornerstone 
Want to Help? 

 
Eight years ago, inspired by a Shema Tour visit to The Cornerstone Foundation, Inc. in Vernon, Barbara 
and Mike Brezel started preparing monthly dinners for the families and individuals served by the 
organization. The Cornerstone operates a soup kitchen, two shelters, a food pantry, clothing bank, youth/
outreach center, and other vital services.  
 
Thanks to the consistent help of Temple members Carol Bettigole and Sally Goodman, and periodic sup-
port from members Sheila Alpert, Rebecca Chaimovitch, Becky McCann, Judy Scott, Lisa Wolf, the 
Bradbards and the Brouillards, plus community friends who include Edie Chernick, the Dicksteins 
and the Zinns, these home-cooked meals are welcome additions to The Cornerstoneôs ongoing meal pro-
gram. Over the years, several of our Bar and Bat Mitzvah students have even been recruited to add their 
culinary flair to this project.  
 
This kind of proactive, grassroots outreach is more important than ever as the number of hungry 
people in our local communities and our nation increases. 
If you are interested in helping this effort, please contact Barbara Brezel at bfbjp18@gmail.com or 
860-416-0875. 

SOCIAL ACTION 

September Shema Partner Support for 

Walk in the Light Church of God 

 
TBHôs major collection focus for September and October is for nonperishable food items, personal 
hygiene products, and cleaning supplies such as bleach and paper towels.  
In November, we will start collecting winter clothing for adults and children.  
 
As always, you also can make Monetary Donations toward our Templeôs Social Action efforts and purchase 
of food and other items: Please contact Laura Soll-Broxterman with any questions or suggestions at 
Lsoll@tbhsw.org or 860-688-4499. To Donate via Credit Card, call Lori in the office at 860-282-8466 
Ext. 0. 

Our Temple a long tradition of collecting food to feed hungry people in our communities. During our High 

Holy Days, we encourage members and guests  bring non-perishable boxed/canned foods for Foodshare/

Connecticut Food Bank and place in our lobby and tent collection boxes. Also welcome are checks of any 

amount written to FOODSHARE ï monetary donations allow them to purchase what is needed at the time. 

Tzedakah during the High Holy Days: 

mailto:bfbjp18@gmail.com
mailto:Lsoll@tbhsw.org
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PLACE YOUR ORDER 

ROAD TRIP SIGNUP 

Final call for Lulov orders will be on Tuesday September 14th 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSemsrzqNtnYFwrks9hi_8EgVweL0k_7GqZ5XqX-Pdxfmlg0wg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdTdkHP_fc5_KNGLydEk5A7l2-3ztZksi2dMEgxjN3ie1VP3Q/viewform
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There are many places where Jews congregate -- restaurants and festivals to name a 
few.  However, there is only one place where Jews are made -- the synagogue. 
I value what we have inherited -- a vibrant faith community to combat loneliness and in-
sights to give meaning to life. I feel responsible to pass the baton on to future  
generations. 
 
That is why we have left a Legacy. 
 
Rabbi and Mindy Glickman     

Why We Left a Legacy  


